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Companies Consider Employee 'Curfews'

News

8.26.16


In the article "Companies Consider Employee 'Curfews," featured in the Memphis Business Journal,

Gabriel McGaha and Courtney Leyes provide insight on how some employers are looking at

enforcing a "curfew" with the new overtime rules going into effect.

To read the full article [subscription required], please visit Memphis Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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